
 

 

Platelet Mapping Discontinued 

Effective September 1 2020, Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratories  

is Discontinuing the Platelet Mapping Test 

Effective September 1, 2020, Platelet Mapping will no longer be available.  Test details 
below. 

 

 

For questions or additional information, please contact:  
 

 Alexandra Harrington, MD, MT(ASCP) Medical Director, Hematology and Coagulation, 
414.805.6703, aharring@mcw.edu  

 Ashley Cunningham, MD, Associate Medical Director, Coagulation, 414.805.6943, 
acunningham@mcw.edu  

 Chuck Schur, Manager, Hematology, Coagulation and Flow Cytometry, 414.805.5159, 
CSchur@wisconsindiagnostic.com  

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Test Name Order Mnemonic Epic Code CPT Codes 

Platelet Mapping PLTMAP 9999Y.261  85347,85384,85576, 85390, 85576-91 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/wisconsin-diagnostic-laboratories
https://www.facebook.com/wisconsindiagnostic/

